
   
 

About This Document 
 

This document was drafted in an open process by a community of Software Bill of Materials 
(SBOM) experts, facilitated by the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA). CISA 
did not draft and is not the author of this document, nor does this document represent an 
official CISA and/or U.S. Government policy. CISA and the U.S. Government do not specifically 
adopt or endorse the views expressed in this document. 
 
CISA’s role in this effort was to facilitate discussions among the expert community that 
separately led to their creation of this document. 

• These discussions and this process were open to the public; participants joined from 
across a range of industries, organizations, and from countries around the world.  

• CISA provided a venue and logistical means where international and domestic experts 
shared their opinions and expertise on how to refine and advance SBOM 
implementation in industry. All participants were invited to contribute to this process in 
any capacity. 

• CISA did not solicit or seek a formal opinion from the community or collective input 
from any group of participants and will not use this process to do so. 

• As a facilitator, CISA repeatedly communicated that the scope for these discussions 
could not include CISA, DHS, or U.S. Government policy, including but not limited to 
official government regulation.  

• Links to the relevant notes for discussions around the creation and debate of these 
documents are available upon request by contacting SBOM@cisa.dhs.gov . 

• The document includes a CISA email address solely for the convenience of those wishing 
to convey communication, comments, or questions back to the drafting community. All 
messages sent to this address will be conveyed to the drafting community.     

 
 
To learn more about the community-led work to advance and refine SBOM that CISA facilitates, 
including how to join these open efforts, contact SBOM@cisa.dhs.gov. 
 
Intellectual Property Status of this Document: This document is being posted on the CISA 
website under a CC0 license. For more information, see 
https://creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/legalcode  
 
To provide comments or feedback about CISA’s role in this process, contact 
Licensing@cisa.dhs.gov. 
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